Tunbridge Fuel Assistance Meeting
May 25, 2017

Present: Sue Barnaby, Helen O’Donnell, Betsy Sponable David Wolfe, Ben Wolfe and Joanne
Goodnow.

The meeting was called to order at 6:20 p.m.

The minutes of the February 23" meeting were unanimously approved. The April meeting had been
cancelled.

It was reported there is a balance of $5,571.10 in the Treasury. This includes loan recipient payments
from Loan #12 which is paid in full. $1,675.47 in donations has been received in this fiscal year.

The Committee went into executive session at 6:25 and out at 6:45 p.m.

Ben met with the Selectboard on May 23rd, Board will make Committee appointments by July 13.
Ben has sent reminder notices to loan recipients #6, and 13. No 6 responded and no 9 was called.
Sue will make contact with loan recipients #9 and 13. Ben will contact #11.

Joanne will contact Barnard Helping Hands to learn how wood fuel resource works.

At our next meeting on July 20, the by-laws will be reviewed.

Adjourned 7:10 pm.

Respectfully submitted by summer secretary,
Joanne B. Goodnow



